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PROPOSED FAR NORTH DISTRICT PLAN 

MINUTE 27 OF THE INDEPENDENT HEARINGS PANEL 

MĀORI PURPOSE ZONE TOPIC 
 

1. The council reporting officer for submissions seeking rezoning to Māori Purpose Zone (currently scheduled 
for Hearing 15A) is currently on unplanned leave. The Section 42A reports for Hearing 15A are due online 
on Monday 28 July. As a result of these circumstances, we advise that the Council hearing report and the 
hearing itself will be rescheduled from Hearing 15A to Hearing 17 (General/Miscellaneous/Sweep Up). The 
rescheduled Hearing 15A component will be held as a separate component to Hearing 17 matters and with 
the same hearing panel. 

2. Attached to this minute is an updated hearing schedule. It is noted that the hearing schedule may be 
subject to further changes as the hearings progress. We will endeavor to provide as much notice as possible 
ahead of any further change to the schedule.  

3. If you have any questions regarding this Minute, please contact the Hearings Administrator Alicia-Kate (AK) 
Taihia - Submissions & Hearings Administrator District Plan: alicia-kate.taihia@fndc.govt.nz or (09) 
4015247. 

 
 
 
Robert Scott 
Hearings Panel Chairperson 
 
28 July 2025 

https://www.fndc.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0024/43674/FNDC_PDP_Revised_Hearing_Reporting_Schedule_July_2025.pdf
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